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No School                                                                                         
There will be no school on Friday, Sept. 27 due to teacher’s 
institute. 

 
PTO 
The first PTO meeting will be on Monday 9/16 at 6:30pm in the 
school library. All parents and teachers are welcome to join us! 

    
   It’s Almost Picture Day 

Picture Day is Thursday, September 19. Picture Day is an out-
of-uniform day!  Students may dress in school appropriate 
dress clothes. Jeans are discouraged.  Please remember: no 
open-toed shoes, sandals or flip flops.  Pictures can be ordered 
on-line before or after picture day at:                                           

                                  https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/87441BF  
                                  Use order code 87441BF 
    
 
 
 
 

 

    St. Mary Catholic School 
Faith Filled, Future Focused 

Upcoming 
Events 

Sept. 5: SB vs Midland at 
4:30                                    
BB(8th gr night) vs Midland 
at 4:30                           
Sept. 7: SB at Williamsfield 
at 10 & 12                        
BB at Williamsfield at 10-
12                                  
Sept. 9: Rescheduled BB vs 
St. Jude at 4:30              
Sept. 10: BB vs Dee-Mac at 
4:30                                  
CC Redbird invite at 4:15               
Sept. 13: Midterms            
Sept. 14: CC at Maxwell 
Park at 9:30                        
Sept. 16: PTO meeting  
Sept. 17: CC at Great Oaks 
Church at 4:00               
Sept. 19: School picture 
day                                
Sept. 25: CC at Pekin 
Mineral Springs t 4:00 
Sept. 27: No School  - 
teachers inservice          
Oct. 14: No school – 
Colunbus Day                 
Oct. 15: No School – 
Faculty Inservice            
Oct. 18: End of First 
Quarter                                     
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
(Sept. 9-13) 

Mon., Sept. 9 – Hot dog on bun, baked beans, corn, peaches 
Tues., Sept. 10 – Chicken strips, mashed potatoes/gravy, green beans, 
mandarin oranges 
Wed., Sept 11 – Hamburger on bun, fries, carrots, pear 
Thurs., Sept. 12 – Nachos/cheese, broccoli, applesauce 
Fri., Sept. 13 – Pizza boat, peas, mixed fruit 
(Sept. 16-20) 

Mon., Sept. 16 – Corn dog, fries, baked beans, pears 
Tues., Sept. 17 – Chicken sandwich, corn, fries, peaches 
Wed., Sept. 18 – Salisbury steak, mashed potatoes w/ gravy, green beans, 
mandarin oranges 
Thurs., Sept. 19 – Spaghetti, carrots, garlic bread, applesauce 
Fri., Sept. 20 – Grilled cheese, tomato soup, Goldfish crackers, mixed fruit 
 
Congratulations to 2024-2025 Student Council Members 
The following students were elected to our Student Council for the 2024-25 
school year: President – Gannon Huss, Vice President – Lauren Schmitt, Treasurer 
– Leta Hassler and Secretary – Reagan Casey. 5th Grade Representatives: 
Vivian Huss and Sarah Kidder: 6th Grade Representatives:  Reid Kouri and Jonah 
Merrill:  7th Grade Representatives: Sam Kidder and Adrian Avila; 8th Grade 
Representative:  Nathan Wise. We look forward to all the great things you will do 
for St. Mary’s School. 
 

Bags for Bucks 
Everyone’s favorite garbage bags are back! Our Fall school fundraiser kicks off 
next week. The packets went home with students last week. Please review the 
information sheet for important dates, etc. And thank you in advance for 
supporting our school! 
 

Forms Needed                                                                             
Please be sure that all forms are turned in for your students. e St. Mary’s website. 
Forms were sent home with students on Tuesday or Wednesday. 
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Library Readers Needed 
Our librarian, Mrs. Vasquez is looking for volunteers to come read to the PreK 
class in the library from 10:25-10:45 on Tuesdays. If interested, please contact the 
school. We are excited to be having PreK join us for library time. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 
 
Sports Update 
SB:  Our regular season is coming to an end as we celebrated 8th grade night 
under the lights on Tues., Sept. 3. Thank you, Aly Engelbrecht, Khloe Gale, Josie 
Matheny and Lauren Schmitt, for 13 years of combined years of hard work and 
dedication to our softball program. Thank you, parents, for creating memories for 
our students athletes celebrating their night. The flowers, gifts and personalized 
socks were the best! We begin regional action next week. For all the details check 
out isa.org. St. Mary’s will be the host for regionals and sectionals which begin 
Sept. 11. Good Luck Lady Falcons! 
BB:  The boys have a week left of regular season action and will celebrate 8th 
grade night on Thursday., Sept. 5. Game time 4:30. If you have not seen the boys 
in action they also have a home makeup game on Mon., Sept. 9 @ 4:30 and a 
home game on Tues., Sept. 10 @ 4:30.  
GOLF:  Gannon Huss and Jonah Merrill are participating in the sectional golf 
tournament today Wed., Sept. 4. What a great day to spend outside! 
 
Asbestos Re-inspection 
This is to notify you that St. Mary’s School and Preschool has completed the 
three-year re-inspection of the asbestos. The Management Plan prepared 
pursuant to the requirement of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act 
(AHERA, 40CFR763) for the school facility has been submitted and received by the 
Illinois Department of Public Health in Springfield. Copies of the Management 
Plan are available in the Principal’s Office of the school at 400 W. Chatham. These 
plans are available for your inspection during normal, business of the office 
(8:00am to 3:00pm Monday through Friday) 


